2010 OPEIU ROMEO CORBEIL/GILLES BEAUREGARD MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP FUND

TO ALL OPEIU LOCAL UNIONS IN THE UNITED STATES:

The OPEIU Romeo Corbeil/Gilles Beauregard Memorial Fund offers an opportunity for children of OPEIU members to attend a summer camp and learn how a union works and why being in a union will provide them with better wages and benefits. They will also learn about issues such as gender discrimination (why women are often paid less for the same job) and racism while having fun. The **activities at the summer camp** include but are not limited to the following:

Arts and Crafts	Frisbee	Softball
Basketball	Horseshoes	Swimming
Board Games	Kickball	Volleyball
Canoeing	Relay Team Games	Learning how to negotiate

The application deadline for the Summer Camp Program is June 15, 2010 and is offered to children between the ages of thirteen (13) and sixteen (16). There are only (20) spaces available and applications are selected on a first come, first served bases.

Enclosed please find a Compact Disc done by one of our staff's children who attended the camp and loved it. **Please use it at your union meetings to promote this wonderful opportunity.** Information and applications can also be obtained from our web site at www.opeiu.org. Click on Member Resources/Union Scholarships.

The Summer Camp dates for this year are July 24th through July 31st, 2010. The camp is located in the beautiful Ozark Mountains and is extremely well run by professional staff from the University of Missouri.

In Solidarity,

Mary Mahoney Secretary-Treasurer

MM:tmr opeiu:2 afl-cio encs.